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In Favor of HB 1168 

Senate Finance and Taxation 

March 11, 2025 

 

Chairman Weber and Committee members: 

 

For the record, my name is Lesley Icenogle. Thank you for the opportunity to testify on 

behalf of the North Dakota Corn Growers Association (NDCGA) in favor of House Bill 

1168. 

 

NDCGA supports broad-based relief for North Dakota taxpayers. HB 1168 

accomplishes this through a school mill buydown. All classes of property owners will 

have a stake in future property tax increases and bond issues. 

 

NDCGA urges your favorable consideration of HB 1168 to provide equitable and 

sustainable property tax relief. Thank you, and I will stand for questions. 


